
Tour of Capay Valley Farm
Shop

On May 19th, District 5 staff ,
Supervisor Saylor, and other
stakeholders visited the Capay Valley

Capay Valley Fire District

On May 20th, Supervisor Barajas met
with Capay Valley Fire
Commissioners, Judith Redmond and
Mark Burns, to tour the Guinda Fire
Station and other sites in the Capay
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Center For Land Based Learning

On May 20th, Supervisor Barajas toured the Center for Land Based Learning with
Executive Director Mary Kimble, at their new facility outside of North Woodland.
Not only did he learn of the property's history but of the great agricultural
opportunities offered to new farmers as well. Supervisor Barajas was able to
receive information regarding the programs and projects taking place to help
small and relatively new farmers and also for those people who are in need of
fresh produce. One of those projects being a Mobile Farmers Market, which will
provide fresh food opportunities for the underserved communities.

To learn more about the organization, please visit the CLBL site.
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Farm Shop in Esparto to learn about
what they do and how they help the
community. With the pandemic, the
Capay Valley Farm Shop faced some
challenges but they are hopeful to
return to normal operations. They are
looking to collaborate with agencies
and community members to further
provide access to fresh produce.

To learn more about the shop, please
visit the their website. 

Valley. Some of the areas in the tour
included County Road 40 and County
Road 41 which will be worked on.
Supervisor Barajas will continue to
monitor and provide support for
these two important projects. 
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CLUO

During the May 18th Board of Supervisors meeting, County Staff  presented their
recommendations to the Board. With CLUO being a long agenda item, County
Supervisors decided to take a straw vote on several items. The rest of the
items will continue to be heard during the upcoming June 8th meeting.

For more information please visit the Yolo County Website 

Committees
If  you are interested in being part of any District 5 committees, please visit the

link below to apply.

Committee Vacancies
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